

2017-05-16 Meeting notes

Date

16 May 2017

Attendees

- [Scott Wells](#)
- [Tim Boerner](#)
- [Gregory Peterson](#)
- [Adam Slagell](#)
- [Jim Marsteller](#)
- [Victor Hazlewood](#)
- [Gary Rogers](#)
- [Mike Pingleton](#)

Agenda

- Operations content for the new XSEDE website/portal discussion
- XES and cloud technologies
- Manager discussions

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
7min	Operations content for the new XSEDE website/portal discussion	Victor	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Decided to do one set of Ops content (no L3 sub-pages) and Victor to draft an initial content page in Word with a target of Friday morning 5/19• All the pertinent info is available at this wiki page: https://confluence.xsede.org/pages/viewpage.action?spaceKey=XT&title=XSEDE+Web+Site+Redesign
8min	XES and cloud technologies	Victor	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Discussed the idea of virtualized XSEDE Enterprise Services based on virtualization and cloud technologies.• Work on developing a written plan has started and after discussion we will schedule a meeting with the group leads of Sec, DTS and SysOps to discuss. Victor to schedule a meeting within a couple of weeks.
5 min	Manager discussions	Victor /Greg	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Greg discussed he will have his slides for the XSEDE review ready before the June 2 dry run and will circulate them• Victor asked about the XES security standard and a target deadline for the comment and responses by the end of the month

Action items

- [Victor Hazlewood](#) - Schedule a call in a couple of weeks with Sec, DTS and SysOps to discuss virtualized XES.
- [Gregory Peterson](#) - To send L3s a draft of panel review slides for review before the June 2nd dry run.